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I OPPOSE SB1577. Oregon’s data exposures of 2023 and prior have not been 

addressed properly.  I see this opening a door to more non-residents getting 

registered to vote.  This is not fair to allow people who are here illegally to vote or 

have their names used for fraudulent voting schemes by Democrats.  Please VOTE 

NO. 


